14 Charles Lane
New York, N.Y. 10014

June 22, 1977
To the Steering Committee of the Leninist Trotskyist Faction

Dear Comrades,

There will be a meeting of the Steering Committee
of the Leninist Trotskyist Faction during the third
week of August in North America.

The proposed dates are August 15 through 18.

Comradely,

Grter Berass

John Benson



